DepED ADVISORY No. 27, s. 2010
In compliance with DepEd Order No. 39, s. 2009
This Advisory is issued for the information of DepED officials and personnel

(visit DepED website at www.deped.gov.ph)
February 5, 2010

CHANGE IN DEPED ADVISORY NO. 307, S. 2009
(5t SECTD-PSERT Annual National Educational Management Training Seminar)

The registration fee that will be charged each participant in the 5% Annual
National Educational Management Training-Seminar as announced in DepEd
Advisory No. 307, s. 2009 has been changed to Two Thousand Eight Hundred
Eighty Pesos (PhP2,880.00) instead of One Thousand Eight Hundred Eighty Pesos
(PhP1,880.00).

For more information and reservation, contact Mr. Ed Soliman at tel. no.:
(045) 961-8343 or at cellphone nos.: 0917-514-7952 or 0918-659-9546.

d: Sally: changes to da- no. 307, s. 2009
February 2, 2010



